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We received an allegation that a company1 may have received duplicate funding for work 
through awards made by NSF and other federal agencies. A review of proposals and reports 
submitted by the company to NSF and the other agencies found no evidence of duplicate 
funding. 

This case is closed with no further action taken. 
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